DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRB-3061/1dn
FROM THE MGG:wlj:km
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

September 10, 1999

Gordon:

After discussing the relating clause with you 1 feel it needs to be kept in the plural
when referring to the warrants. Please review and if you want changes, call me
Monday morning to discuss them.

Mary Gibson—-Glass
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone: (608) 267-3215



